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Weekly News – Friday 20th March 2020   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents,  

Thank you for your support during this unusual circumstances. It 
has been great to see the children that were still attending school 
and we hope all the others are well. 

Mathletics: Your child’s mathletics logins are stuck into their home 
school learning diaries. We have assigned new work for the 
children. If you do not have your mathletics logins please contact 
the office.    

Maths 

In Maths this week, we have begun recognizing British coins and 
notes. The children have sorted the coins into pounds and pence 
as well as ordering them by value. We moved on to notes where 
we discussed colours and sizes. We were able to make equivalent 
amounts using both coins and notes e.g. one £5 note is the same 
as 5 £1 coins. Finally, we have begun to count coins of the same 
value to find an amount and compare using <, > and =.  

English: In English this week we have finished the story of The 
Lonely Beast by Chris Judge. The children have written a diary 
entry from the view point of the beast focusing on the suffix ‘ed’ 
and ‘ing’. The children all wrote some great things. Well done! 

Phonics: In phonics this week looked at: adding ‘ing’, ‘es’, and 
‘ed’ to two and three syllable words.  

Home Learning: Please look out for the home learning packs, if 
you are well please complete some of the activities whilst at 
home. Remember there is also the home learning grid on the 
website which also has lots of fun learning activities. We look 
forward to seeing what the children have done when we come 
back.  

Notices:  If your child has not been in school, we have put their PE Kit and any other personal items in a 
labelled bag.  You will receive instructions via ParentPay about how and when to collect them. 

 

 

 

 

 
We hope you enjoy 
the extended break 
and wish you Happy 

Easter. 
 

The Year 1 Team 
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